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Statement of the DPRK Delegation
on the 4th cycle UPR of Senegal
(45th session of UPR Working Group, 22 January 2024)


Mr. President,
The DPRK delegation welcomes the delegation of Senegal and appreciates for its fourth national report.
We commend the Government of Senegal for its efforts and progress in the promotion and protection of human rights by updating and improving its legislative and institutional framework.
We wish the Government of Senegal further tangible progress in endeavour for full enjoyment of human rights and wellbeing by its people, and recommend the followings;
1. Continue to ensure that all people enjoy universal access to good quality preventive and curative healthcare services under the National Health and Social Development Plan 2019-2028.
2. Continue to develop and implement programme to improve quality, equity and transparency in the education and training sectors aimed at realizing the right to education for all.
We wish Senegal successful review.
Thank you.
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